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Activity: Construction at Tantangara  

Location: Tantangara Road and Quarry Trail Road at Tantangara Reservoir  

Timing: From 2 December 2020 to 28 February 2021, daily from 6am – 6:30pm 
Continuous day and night working from 3 January 2020   

 
 

Snowy 2.0 Main Works at Tantangara will involve 
tunnelling activities to link the existing reservoir to 
Talbingo, constructing water intakes at the reservoir,  
and building camp accommodation.  
 

Future Generation has established a work site at 
Tantangara, and construction activities will expand in 
the area.  
 

Activities 
 Maintenance works on Tantangara Road 
 Upgrading Quarry Trail Road for project traffic only 
 Preparing site for a worker accommodation camp 
 Civil works for the temporary bypass tunnel (adit) 

and entrance to the intake structure 
 

Work will involve 
 Establishing temporary compounds for storage & 

materials laydown and crew facilities 
 Vegetation clearing 
 Bulk earthworks and intermittent drilling & blasting 

activities 
 Geotechnical investigations 
 Large trucks delivering plant and equipment 
 Installing erosion sediment controls and ground 

stabilisation 
 Installing signage and security 

 

Work will involve a range of plant and equipment such 
as light vehicles, earthmoving equipment, drill rigs, truck 
and dogs, and semi-trailers delivering equipment, 
material and temporary buildings to site.   

 

What to expect  
 Intermittent closures of Tantangara Road and 

reduced speed limit for project vehicles (max. 
60km/hr) may cause some short delays. 

 Traffic control will be in place as required to help 
manage access on Tantangara Road.  

 Quarry Trail Road on the western side of 
Tantangara will remain closed until further notice. 

 Public access to the work site is not permitted, 
including where the site crosses public walking 
tracks.   

 Access to Tangara Reservoir will remain open, 
except areas usually accessed via Quarry Trail 
Road. 

 There will be some temporary disruptions to 
access the boat ramp at the Tantangara 
Reservoir. The dates & details about the extent of 
any restrictions will be notified. Access to the boat 
ramp will be maintained at all other times. 

 The work is being planned to ensure minimal 
disruption for recreational park users, local water 
craft, and to minimise impact to the environment. 

 

The work front on Tantangara Road is approx. 15km 
from the Snowy Mountains Highway.  
 

Further notifications about construction at Tantangara 
will be issued as work progresses.   
 

For more information 
Thank you for your understanding while we carry out 
this work. If you have any questions please contact 
the Snowy 2.0 Community Info Line 1800 766 992 
(1800 Snowy 2) or Future Generation Joint Venture 
via community@futuregenerationjv.com.au 
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